
Great Reads For Girls 

Our Programs At The 
Library 
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2) Letter to Santa Begins 

3) 11:00 Franklin Story Time 

 12:45 Special Friends Club 

 4:00 BFF Club 

4) 4:00 MGM Club 

5) 11 & 2 Story Time 

6) 11:00 Lego Club 

7) 11 - 1 Santa at the Library 

9) Library opens late at 1:00pm 

 1:00 Board Meeting 

10) 11:00 Franklin Story Time 

 12:45 Special Friends Club 

 4:00 BFF Club 

11) 4:00 MGM Club 

12) 11 & 2 Story Time 

13) 11:00 Lego Club 

14) Last Day for Santa Letters 

17) 11:00 Franklin Story Time 

 12:45 Special Friends Club 

 4:00 BFF Club 

18) 4:00 MGM Club 

19) 11 & 2 Story Time 

20) 11:00 Lego Club 

24) Library Closed for Christmas Eve 

25) We’re Closed. Merry Christmas!! 

26) Library Still Closed :O 

27) No Programs (but we’re open) 

31) New Year’s Eve Early Close at 3:00pm  



Library Friends 

The Library Friends are looking for 

volunteers to help with activities at 

the library. If you would like to   

volunteer, please contact the     

library for additional information.  

If you are looking for the perfect idea for paying tribute to 

a loved one, consider a donation in their name. Inquire at 

the library. You can use Venmo and Credit Cards. Use 

the link on the library homepage or ask at the library.  

IN MEMORY OF 

Scan to visit our website 

Monthly Book Recommended 

By A Librarian 

Divine Rivals 

By: Rebecca Ross 
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North Pole At The Library 

 

Come to the Larsen-Sant Library and 

write a letter to Santa, and pick out a 

book from under the Christmas tree. 

 

Letters will need to be turned in by the 

14th of December. 

Santa At The Library 

 

Come visit with Santa at the    

Larsen-Sant Library on Saturday 

December 7th From 11 - 1. 

Library Closure Info 

No programs from the 23rd to the 6th 

of January 

The Library will open late on the 9th at 

1:00 

We will be closed on the 24th 25th & 

26th for Christmas. 

We will be closing early on the 31st for 

New Year’s Eve 

Sorry for any inconvenience, our book 

drop is open 24-7 


